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Johnson-Brock Board receives update on Blue Ribbon School Award 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board met last Wednesday evening.
Principal Lucus Dalinghaus congratulated the staff, students and community on
being named a 2022 National Blue Ribbon School.

The BLT staff will travel to Washington D.C. November 3 and 4 to accept the
award at a ceremony with a local celebration planned for January 3.

Congratulation was also offered to Industrial Technologies instructor Ashton
Bohling for being awarded a $50 thousand award from the Harbor Freight Tools
for School program.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler discussed personnel options with the Board. He also
noted the new football bleachers will be delivered November 1 and that
installation could begin right away.

CMBA has visited the Johnson-Brock School in the past week to share the plans
for a new addition and answering staff questions.
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